
Mr F Westmorland 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s . . . Be . . . ginning to look a lot like Christmas! 

The years certainly do appear to pass by faster and faster as I get older but, even so, it always 
seems to be a bit of a surprise when suddenly the Christmas break is just over the horizon. 

With only eight days left at school there is still so much to fit in and one or two bits and pieces left to organise. 
Luckily we have a great team of pupils, parents and staff to ensure that everything comes together. 

Take a good read of this week’s newsletter to get an idea of the dates and times of the events that you are welcome to join us 
at. The children; and staff, have worked very hard to prepare lots of exciting things to share and it really makes a difference 
when you are there to enjoy things with us. 

I am looking forward to seeing you in your masses at the Christmas Carol Service a week on Monday. It is a super opportunity 
to come together as a community and share the seasonal message as a family. 

Have a great weekend and, no doubt, I will see you all throughout the week. 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Ted will go to Fletcher in KS1 with 

93.1% attendance and Cowell in KS2 

with 96.5%, they are the proud keepers 

of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and 

Shakespeare this week with the fewest 

amount of late marks–  

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Ruben 

Year 1– Annalise W 

Year 2– Ashleigh  

Year 3– Aleksandra 

Year 4– Brooke H 

Year 5– Kaleb 

Year 6– Sophie              Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 2      

Benjamin    

Year 3      

Leighton                                 

Year 4       

Melissa   
Year 6        

Ollie     

Year 5      

Amelia 

Year R      

Imogen                
Year 1        

Brandon          
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Year Good to be Green Attendance 02/12 to 06/12 

  100% 

Donaldson 13/17 12/17 

Fletcher 29/30 24/30 

Kerr 21/29 23/29 

Walliams 26/30 25/30 

Morpurgo 29/29 25/29 

Shakespeare 29/30 25/30 

Cowell 25/27 22/27 

Mundella Christmas Fair 

The Mundella Christmas Fair will be on Friday 13th 

December at 2:30pm until 4:00pm. You will be able to visit 

your child, starting with the youngest, via their classroom 

door (Y2  through Y1, Y3 and 4 through middle and Y6 

through main entrance) where their handmade 

decorations will be available to purchase. Please leave 

buggies etc. in those entrances and then make your way 

up to the next child’s classroom or straight to the hall 

where there will be game stalls, refreshments, tombola 

and raffle. 

We will be doing the voucher system again 

this year, the vouchers must be purchased 

in advance from the playground. They will 

be £1 each or you can purchase a booklet 

of 5 for £5. In some cases one voucher will 

give you multiple goes on a stall. 

Slight Menu Change 

Due to the Christmas roast dinner taking 

place on Tuesday 17th, There will be fish and 

chips on Wednesday 18th instead of a roast 

dinner. 

What’s Going on? 

 Whole school flu vaccinations will take place on Tuesday 

10th December for the children whose parents 

have consented. 

 Phase 1 Babushka performance will be on 

Wednesday 11th December. There will be two 

performances, one starting at 9:30am and 

the second one starting at 2:00pm which is a 

little earlier than originally planned. 

 School choir pupils will be singing at the Folkestone 

Christmas Market on Thursday 12th December at 10:30am. 

 Due to the Christmas Fair taking place on Friday 13th at 

2:30pm, there will be no celebration assembly. Instead, 

there will be a celebration assembly at 9:15am on the last 

day of term which is Wednesday 18th December. The school 

day finishes early at 1:30pm on this day. 

 Years 2, 3 and 4 will be having a Strictly Come Dancing 

Masquerade on Friday 13th December at 9:00-10:00am. 

Parents and carers are welcome to attend.   

 Whole school carol service will take place on Monday 16th 

December at St Johns church. 

 There will be Christmas crafts for Year R and 1 parents and 

carers to come along to on Monday 16th December from 

2:00-3:00pm 

 Christmas school dinner will be on Tuesday 17th 

December, which is also Christmas jumper day. The children 

may wear a Christmas jumper with their school uniform. 


